
Growth through Jesus’ love so that we can learn, persevere, achieve and bear fruit together.

ST CHAD’S NEWSLETTER

PUPIL LEADERSHIP 
UPDATES

Mrs. Brown and our Super 
Scientists led a wonderful science 
week! We enjoyed some amazing 
scientist costumes and creations at 
home for our competition. 

We had some very 
special visitors in  
school too!

____________________________

We have celebrated Poetry week!

We all learnt about different types 
of poems and celebrated the 
wonder of poetry. We wrote our 
own poems and shared some at 
the Mother’s Day service too. 

Here was a favourite poem of one 
of your Y6 pupils. 

MARCH

A message from Mrs. Smith…I can’t believe we are almost at the end of 

yet another half term. The weather has been beautiful and it has been 
absolutely wonderful to welcome parents and families into school again. I know 
that the feedback from some parents has been really positive. The children 
have had a marvellous half term. There has been so much going on from World 
Book Day, St Chad’s day, prayers and collections for the Ukraine to animals and 
science and poetry weeks too. We have a geography week to look forward to 
next half term as well as our first KS2 night under the stars (information to 
follow), YR5 trip to Aberdovey and weather pending our first sports day and 
picnic for over two years. Please join us for our Easter service if you can on 
Thursday 07th April at 1.45pm in St Chad’s Church. I pray that you all have a very 
lovely Easter and get to spend some time with your family and friends. 

John 11:25-26. Jesus said to her, "I am the resurrection and the life. The one who 
believes in me will live, even though they die; and whoever lives by believing in me 
will never die. 

Jeremiah XX:XX

11 Bible quote here Bible quote here Bible quote here

WOW MOMENT

For exciting, regular updates on what’s been happening in school, 
follow us on Twitter @lichfield_st

Key Messages

• Please book your child’s school dinners in advance using ParentPay, as this saves learning time in school

• New after school clubs  for the Summer Term will be sent out before the Easter break

• Please remember not to park on the yellow lines outside school where the bollards are. This is to keep pedestrians safe 
at drop off and pick up times

Contact Us:

01543 226080 office@st-chads-lichfield.staffs.sch.uk

Proud to be part of… 

‘What do you think will happen if you 
put a Jelly Baby into water? ’Will it 
grow? Should you use hot /cold 
water? Do certain colours of Jelly 
Baby grow more than others? Do Jelly 
Babies shrink? Will the water change 
colour? Seedlings are very excited to 
find out the results tomorrow.’


